
Minutes from March 17, 2011 Greenhurst Crime Watch meeting.

1. Marina opened the meeting @7pm and it was noted that Dave was out of town .The
minutes from February were reviewed and approved by vote of the members.

2. Treasurers report: Dave left information that we currently have $670 after
expenduture of $25 new light and paint for the sign.

3. Webmaster report: Nick passed out follow up information about Pine Trace published
by the Summerville Journal Scene. He asked that Marina follow up with Mr. Chinnis for
comment.He said that Micah and his family had bought a house in Monk's Corner and
would be moving soon.

4. Secretary’s report: Marina brought the up need to get more folks involved in mowing
and trash pick-up for the sign area.

5: President's report. Rita stated a letter had been sent to to the person in the County
responsible for potholes and ditches on 2/25 and a second one on 3/14. Several pot
holes have been filled since then. Several other persons who have problems with poor
street condition said they would contact the County on their own to complain about
Beatrice Lane and Terry & Greenhurst

6. Old business: None

7. New Business: Do we want any sort of fund raising or community event in the
spring/summer?

The next event we want to be part of is the National Night Out in August. We need to
start planning for it early, maybe get the McGruff costume again. Marina contacted
Lonnie to find out if he would be interested in doing a joint activity with us and he
responded that he was open to such a plan. The officers felt that we really did not
have need to raise money at this time. Some suggestions for future speakers included
Code Enforcement, Animal Control and EMS.

8. Captain Decker reported several problem areas including several break-ins on
Susan, a few on Braly, Wendy Way, Brailsford & Carmon. He mentioned that the
Sheriff's Academy was going well. We are grateful that he is able to meet with us to
answer our questions.

9. A donation of $10 was received and members were reminded of the next meeting
April 21st.


